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School Schedule:

8:45 – Classes Begin

10:10 - 10:25 - Recess

11:50 -12:42 - Lunch

2:45  -  Dismissal

Dear Maple Lane Families,

	 We have had a wonder first full week in our new classes. Students have been 
settling into new routines and making new connections with classmates and school 
staff. September is a busy but exciting time in schools.

	 Rosh Hashanah, the Jewish New Year, begins at sundown on Friday and 
continues until sunset on Sunday. We wish a wonderful celebration to all of our 
Jewish families.


Sincerely,

Neal Campbell


Maple Lane WAAG - Sept. 18 - 22, 2023

WEEK AT A GLANCE
Monday Grade 4-7 Cross Country Practice (8:15)

Grade 1-3 will start on Wednesday

Tuesday Photo Day

Wednesday Grade 4-7 Cross Country Practice (8:15)
Grade 1-3 Cross Country Practice (3:00)
PAC Meeting on TEAM - please see link below
Deadline for ordering first hot lunch (for Sept. 27)

Thursday Meet the Staff Event 6:00 - 7:00 (please see information below)

Friday Professional Development Day - No School
Teachers will be learning about Indigenous education and perspectives

Meet the Staff Event (Thursday, September 21, 6:00pm)

On September 21, Maple Lane families are invited to meet the staff at our school. Unless your child’s teacher has 
arranged an alternate time, families will begin to meet teachers at 6:00 in their classrooms. If you have more than 
one child at Maple Lane, you can move between classes from 6:00 to 6:30. At 6:30, parents will be called to the gym 
where we will introduce the staff and provide some information about the school. We look forward to meeting with 
you next week.


Welcoming a new staff member: Ms. Bal Taggar is the new admin assistant at Maple Lane. Ms. Taggar has worked 
at several schools in Richmond and we are thrilled to have her joining our staff.




Updated Website 
Have a look at our updated website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/. You 
can choose your preferred language on the homepage and it will 
translate attached documents such as this newsletter for you!

Maple Lane PAC 
Hot Lunch: Please see the attached notice about the PAC organized hot lunches.


PAC Meeting: The first PAC meeting of the year is Wed., Sept. 20 (6-7pm). All 
Maple Lane parents are members of the Parent Advisory Council. We hope to see 
many of you at the online meeting. Here is the link:

https://teams.live.com/meet/9378685363155?
p=pMeyDa1qfy7LRPj3
	 


All the Ways We Are Smart

In the first week of school, classes shared 
a series of books to set the tone for the 
year. These were in keeping with our 
school focus of SEL and resiliency. One 
book that was shared was “All the Ways 
We Are Smart” by Davina Bell and Allison 
Colppys. We have a growing display on 
our library bulletin board showing 
student thoughts on how they are smart.


Individual 
Photo Day


Cutlery for 
Lunch


SchoolCashOnline: Payment for school fees and agendas can 
now be made through SchoolCashOnline. Families will receive 
an email from the school with a link. If any families are in need 
of financial support, please contact Mr. Campbell.


PAC News


Things to 
Remember
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